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 Mass,Times,at,St. Anne,,Westby 
  

   Sunday   27/5/18  8.45 am Holy Souls 
   Sunday   03/6/18  8.45am Holy Souls 

Weekday Mass   
Please see Canon Aidan for details 
Thursa short  
Mass times at Holy Family Freckleton 
Sat evening       6.30 pm (Vigil) 
Sunday  10.45 am  
 
Weekday Masses at Holy Family:  
Times can vary, please check on         
www.holyfamily@live.co.uk or ring 01772 632254   
 

   Confessions (Sacrament of Reconciliation) at Holy 
Family   -  Friday       6.30 - 6.55 pm  
  
The next Open parish Meeting will be held on Wednesday 
27th June at the Wrea Green Community Centre, St Nicholas 
Church, Wrea Green at 7pm – 9pm. We do hope you can 
make this meeting to talk about our parish and discuss ways 
forward. Christine has sent the minutes out from last time. 
Please can you check the summary at the back to make 
sure you haven’t any actions to fulfil.  
 
DIOCESE OF LANCASTER, PILGRIMAGE TO 
WALSINGHAM: *New Date* - Tuesday 2nd to Friday 5th 
October led by Bishop Paul Swarbrick. Join us on this 
wonderful pilgrimage into the heart of Catholic England, Our 
Lady’s Dowry, pray for our country and our Diocese, for the 
conversion of all to the faith. Closing date for booking 25th 
June. £280 Full Board-based on sharing. Incudes day 
excursion. Contact Paul Briers: 01946834834 or Email 
guildshop@yahoo.co.uk 
 
Church Music Day 2nd June 2018 - At Our Lady Star of the 
Sea 10- 2pm. Some of our small church choir are planning to 
go to this day   We then hope to introduce some new music 
to our celebration of Mass on Sundays. We need help!! We 
would love it if some other parishioners joined us - you don’t 
need to be a fine singer to sing at Westby!!! Anyone who can 
play a musical instrument would be very welcome too. It will 
be a fun day. If you are interested please ask Jane or Cath 
for more details. 
 
Coffee Morning - A big thank you must go to Paddy Parker 
and her amazing volunteers who raised £421.35 on 
Thursday’s coffee morning. Thank you Paddy, long may 
these events keep happening.  

No little Church for 2 weeks 
 

20th May 2018 
  

 Parish                    £214.55 
 S/O                    £150.00  
 Total                        £364.55 
 Attendance                       60 
 

Anniversaries occurring at this time: Joseph McCall Jnr 
Walter Moore, John Elwick, William Whiteside 
 
Please pray for the sick of our parish: Alan Pugh, Betty 
Robertson, Des Connolly, Tony Flanigan, Margaret 
Fawcett, Chloe Chambers, George Hopwood, Marie Foster 
 
Gift Aid Donations for 2018/19 - There are a few Gift Aid 
boxes for 2018/19 to be collected from the back of church. 
Please can you collect them as soon as possible unless 
you no longer wish to continue to be a Gift Aid 
donor. Some have asked why they are issued with a box 
when they already pay their collections by standing order. 
The reason is, the boxes include the envelopes for the 
special collections, which also qualify for tax refunds to the 
Parish equal to 25% of the amount contributed. However, 
if any donors would prefer not to be issued with a box, 
will they please inform Jack Hayhurst. Payments to the 
Parish collections by monthly standing order are 
particularly welcomed and offer the benefit of convenience 
and the continuation of payment at such times as holiday 
absence from the Sunday Masses.  
 
Please find in the hymn books a Standing Order form 
that can be completed and given to Jack Hayhurst, 
Katie Wilson or Carole Craine. Please leave them in 
the books if you already have one. Thank you 
 
National Eucharistic Congress – Liverpool: 
7th – 9th September 2018 Bishop Michael hopes that the 
diocese will be well represented at the Congress and that 
we are well prepared beforehand with periods of 
Eucharistic Adoration in our parishes and schools 
 
The Kirkham Singers are performing at St Anne’s Westby 
on the 1st July at 7.30pm. £7 admission under 18’s free and 
will include refreshments. 
 
Parish Lunch – The date Sheila has booked at the moment 
is the 14th October. Please can you let Sheila know you 
would like to go. 

  
 


